## **BALLIOL PRIMARY SCHOOL**

**BALLIOL ROAD** 

**KEMPSTON** 

**BEDFORD** 

**MK42 7ER** 

Tel: 01234 300601

Email: office@balliolschool.co.uk

Website: www.balliolschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs L Youngman



Thursday 15th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware we had and Ofsted inspection at the end of the summer term. I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to the parents and carers who contributed to the online parent survey and talked to the inspectors over the two day period.

I attach our report for you and we are pleased to say that we continue to be a 'Good' school.

Our staff as always are committed to continually improving our practice and ensuring that the children that attend Balliol have the best possible experiences and achieve their potential.

Of course, there will always be things that the School can improve upon. The inspection report highlights areas for development, some of which had already been identified by School Leaders (in the School Development Plan), discussed with Governors and we are well on the way to implementing.

Kind regards,

Louise Youngman

Headteacher